Dear Family And Friends,

Hoping that this holiday season finds you all happy and in good health. If you are a frequent visitor to
our website ( ), you may find parts of this letter repetitious, so | apologize in advance.

Bob and | continue to go back and forth between Florida and Georgia but with Ally and Dean, our 2
grandchildren, exerting a strong pull in the Georgia direction, we find ourselves frequently there.

We have just received news that Dave,
our son-in-law, has been offered a
wonderful new job in Charlotte, NC. We
are heartbroken and will miss their
frequent visits but if they think they can
get rid of us that easily I'm afraid they
are mistaken. | don’t think we will be
able to go long without an Ally-fix and
with Kristina expecting a second baby in
early June, we might have to move in
with them (only kidding Dave).
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In case you haven't heard Meg
delivered a healthy baby boy, Dean
Patrick, on September 25th. So far
he looks just like his Dad and is as
sweet as he can be. Brian built a
new Subway in Dacula, GA in
February and Megan quit her
regular job to run it. Brian is busy
managing the 3 Subways and
helping take good care of Dean and
Casey (their yellow lab).

Josh has moved to the Vinings
area, more urban and closer to
us. Josh opened 4 new subways
this year and has 3 more almost
ready to go (14 total). He has
really found his niche in life. Bob
and Josh are trying a new fast
food concept (Mex fresh) and
have opened a restaurant that is
being managed by our nephew
Alvin.  Never a dull moment
around here.
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Two of Bob’s cousin’s children were married this year, Jaime and Mark and we attended both weddings in
Bear Mt., NY and eastern shore Maryland respectively. Bob’s mom passed away in late August after a long
illness and was buried on Sept. 11t" in Arlington National Cemetery next to his dad.
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Bob’s still retired. We took a vacation in May to France and Ireland. We loved it, especially Ireland. Closer
to home, we’'ve managed a trip to Epcot/Universal in Orlando and a summer family fun-filled week in Sea
Isle City. Bob bought a new ski boat and we are all enjoying rides on Lake Lanier.

| spend a lot of time doing volunteer work and even more playing bridge. Never knew retirement could
be so busy!

On a scary note Bob and | were in a serious auto accident in October. Someone pulled right in front of us
and our car was totaled. It was a painful experience, especially for me, but no broken bones and we are
almost back to normal.

It has been a good year for family visits. Most recently, my parents flew down for Thanksgiving and got to
spend 9 days playing with their great-grandchildren and enjoying their Atlanta grandchildren as well as a
Hawks basketball game. They also were down in Florida with Aunt Jane and us in January. | almost
forgot Easter in Amelia with Janie, Joe, Donna, my parents, Dave, Kris, Ally and all my nieces and nephews.
We also had a lot of family at Megan’s baby shower in August. Every visit wasa lot of fun!

Wishing you all a happy and blessed 2004. Love, Elaine and Bob




